Minutes of Meeting S
Pathway Committee 201a JUL 30
May 21, 2014
7:00 PM, Room 112, Town Hall

The meeting was called to order at approximately 7:00 p.m. Present were Committee
Members Anne Staples, Ken Cadman, Kevin Cafferty, Pat Palzkill, Jim Kelliher, Bob
Woodill, Brendan Sullivan, Brendan Recupero (alt) and Pam Brake (alt). The meeting
was held in the Planning Office.

Bills

Town of Norwell Police Detail $1,974.99
Horsley Witten $12,047.42

Member Staples moved to approve the bills. The motion was approved 7-0.

Contractor Selection

The low bidder for Phase 2A was G. Lopes Construction with a base bid of $586,640 and
add/alt $141,425. References were checked and a recommendation letter issued by
Horsley Witten.

South Street Pathway

Work is progressing. There is an issue with a driveway that has a vehicle that bottoms
out when exiting the driveway. Capone is going to address the issue.

Town Center Path
Forest Street

Phase 2A: Contractor questions about the Order of Conditions and the plan set were
answered in one Addendum issued on 5/9/14.

Phase 2B: The CPC article for $400,000 was approved at town meeting. Contract with
Cavanaro to undertake ANR plan for 22 Forest Street.

Member Staples moved to adjourn at 7:45. The motion was approved 7-0.

I certify that the above minutes were reviewed and approved by the majority vote by the
Pathways Committee on July 29, 2015.

s Mihmplis

Clerk




